
POSTPONEMENT OF MEGA JOB FAIR (MARCH 2020) 

 

 

As per the advisory of Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, 

Government of India, mass gathering has to be reduced / possibly postponed 

till the spread of COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus Disease) is contained. 

Hence the Mega Job Fair which was scheduled on 21st March, 2020 is 

postponed till further Notification. 


